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STAPLEFORD - NACHINGWEA
LINK NEWS

April 2022

LAST September we held the Link 40th Anniversary Celebration Service at St
Andrew’s, mainly outdoors. During the Service we planted daffodil bulbs in
the shape of a cross to mark the occasion.

Below is a photo of the freshly planted cross (centre) and a series of
photos, taken on 13, 20, 27 February and 6 March (reading clockwise from
top left) marking their progress.

Have you spotted them as you pass the Church?  Trish Maude
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